
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission 

has received a petition for a Declaratory Statement from ALLTEL 

Communications, Inc. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as 

to whether it is subject to the Commission's jurisdiction for the 

purpose of its designation as an "Eligible Telecommunications 

Carrier" as defined in 47 U.S.C. § 214(e). A copy of the petition 

may be obtained at http://www.psc.state.fl.us/Dsc/dockets/ or by 

writing to the Division of the Commission Clerk and 

Administrative Services, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, FL 

32399-0862. ,DOCKET NO. 030413-TP. 


